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FROM: MARY M. FOISY

TO:WASKOM ISD

SU BJECT: RETIREM ENT NOTIFICATION

Dear Mr. Cox, Mr. Youngblood and Waskom ISD board of trustees.

I am writing to inform you of my intention to retire from my position as a Leveled Literacy

Intervention (LLl) Teacher at Waskom Elementary ISD effective as of the end of the school year August

2015,

I have enjoyed fifteen years at Waskom Elementary and I want to thank you for allowing me the

opportunity to work with such a dedicated staff, great faculty and an adorable student body.

My fond memories at WISD have been a special chapter of my 40 year tenure. I wish you all the

very best and continued success. Go Wild Cats!

Sincerely,
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Mary M. Foisy U


